
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 3/14/2025 
Re:  Arbor Day Proclamation 
 
In honor of Arbor Day, Friday, April 25th, 2025 I am pleased to announce our organization’s 

commitment to celebrating and supporting this important occasion.  

Arbor Day serves as a reminder of the invaluable role trees play in our environment, providing us 

with oxygen and beautifying our surroundings. 

 
  

Warmest Regards, 
 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 


